
Aliah University 
IIA/27, New Town, Kolkata – 700 160 

 

Date: 23-09-2025 

Notice 

Due to overnight heavy rainfall and water logging in the city, all three 

campuses of the University will remain closed today (23-09-2025). 

All the academic and administrative activities, pre-scheduled meetings etc. 

are, therefore, postponed for today. 

However, the emergency administrative activities will continue for handling 

this situation in order to make the entire system operational. 

 

 

By order 

Registrar (Officiating)  

 

 

 


